
United States Citizenship and Immigration
Services Completes Data Entry of H-1B “Cap”
Petitions
May 04, 2017 | Blog | By Immigration News Team

VIEWPOINT TOPICS

Immigration-

RELATED PRACTICES

RELATED INDUSTRIES

On May 3, 2017, USCIS announced that it has completed data entry of all H-1B cap-subject petitions
selected in the FY2018 lottery. We continue to receive receipt notices for selected petitions. USCIS will
now begin returning all H-1B cap-subject petitions that were not selected, together with their respective
filing fees. USCIS has not provided a definite timeframe for returning these petitions, but has stated that it
will issue an announcement once all the unselected petitions have been returned. To read our full alert,
click here.
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